
NOTICE OF PLANNING COMMISSION PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF GLENDALE 

GLENDALE MUNICIPAL CODE AMENDMENT 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN: 
 
Project Description 

It is proposed to amend Title 30 of the Glendale Municipal Code, 1995, relating generally to 
establishing standards for accessory dwelling units (ADUs).  (Code Amendment Case No. 
PZC1727279). 
 
Environmental Determination 

The project is exempt from CEQA review under a statutory exemption because this ordinance 
adopts second units (also known as accessory dwelling units) in single-family or multifamily 
residential zones to implement the provisions of Government Code Sections 65852.1 and 
65852.2 as set forth in Section 21080.17 of the Public Resources Code. 
 
Public Hearing 

Said matter concerning the proposed amendments will be the subject of a public hearing by the 
Planning Commission in Room 105 of the Municipal Services Building, 633 East Broadway, on 
the 6th day of December, 2017, at or after the hour of 5:00 p.m.  The Planning Commission will 
make a recommendation to the City Council concerning this matter. 
 
Any person having any interest in the Project described above may appear at the above hearing 
either in person or by counsel or both and may be heard in support of their opinion.  Any person 
protesting may file a duly signed and acknowledged written protest with the Director of 
Community Development not later than the hour set for public hearing before the Planning 
Commission.  “Acknowledged” shall mean a declaration of property ownership (or occupant if 
not owner) under penalty of perjury.  If you challenge the decision of this project in court, you 
may be limited to raising only those issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing 
described in this notice, or in written correspondence delivered to the City of Glendale, at or 
prior to the public hearing.  Staff reports are accessible prior to the meeting through 
hyperlinks in the ‘Agendas and Minutes’ section.  Website Internet Address: 
www.glendaleca.gov/agendas 
 
If you desire more information on the proposal, please contact the case planner, Kristen Asp in 
the Community Development Department at (818) 937-8161 or email: kasp@glendaleca.gov. 
 
 
Dated: November 14, 2017 
 

Ardashes Kassakhian 
The City Clerk of the City of Glendale 
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